
 

 

 

 
The Three Affiliated Tribes 

Tribal Health Plan 
 

Moving to Sanford Health Plan  
Effective January 1, 2022! 

 

Effective January 1, 2022, Sanford Health Plan will be replacing The Boone 
Group / Tribal Care Administrators.  Your medical plan will be similar to 

your current plan.  The Network being used Sanford Health Plans Broad 

Network and out-state members will continue to use the Multi-Plan 

network. 

On January 1, 2022, please present your new ID card and let your providers 

know you are now part of the Sanford Health Plan. 

Please watch for additional information, including new ID cards…   

Thank you!  

 


